

Office of the Commissioner

National Office 55 Featherston Street PO Box 2198 Wellington 6104 New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846 Facsimile: 04 978 1627

15 March 2017

Mr Glen McAllister fyi-request-5462-e6adfda1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr McAllister

Thank you for your request transferred to Inland Revenue under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested the following:

... I would also like to know the base salaries of all other Chief Counsel of Government Departments. I realise that you will not be able to provide this information. Please refer my enquiry to the appropriate contact, or provide me with the appropriate contact so that I can communicate with them directly.

We received your request on 14 March 2017 and will respond by 11 April 2017.

Yours sincerely

Leisa Coley

Team Manager, Government and Executive Services

